
scholastic book fair 

BOOKS BRING US TOGETHER! 

September 2024

Dear Parent or Guardian:

Scholastic Book Fair is coming once again to our school! 

October 7th to 11th

Visiting the book fair is like going to a bookstore set up at your school. Not only will you and 
your children find hundreds of picture books, easy reader, chapter books, non-fiction, crafts, and 
novels, but there are special items just for you!  It’s loaded with at-home activity books, skill and 
craft books, and more.

Please review the Scholastic book Fair News with your child.  It is only a sampling of the 
many books you will find at the fair.

*3 ways to pay: you can pay in cash, a personal check made payable to Sacred Heart 
School or eWallet (eWallet is an easy and safe way to purchase books, plus the funds 
never expire! Any one left you may use for the Spring Book Fair.) 

*you can purchase a book for your child’s teacher as part of our Teacher Wish List  
Program.

Book Fairs are important events. Not only do they help raise funds for our school, but they 
open up the wonderful world of reading to our children. Your child will have time during the day to 
browse and purchase books with the help of his/her teacher and other adult volunteers.

We look forward to seeing you at the Scholastic Book Fair!

Sincerely,
Ms. Rosemary Assisi

  
*STATE SALES TAX - We now have to charge sales tax because Scholastic is considered a 
retailer and selling to the consumer. Please include additional funds to cover the tax.

Fundraising Opportunity- For every $100 spent you will receive one point. Purchases may be 
combined with Fall and Spring Book Fair.


